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I strongly oppose SB38, which imposes an unreasonable and unrealistic schedule 

upon the agencies named.   

 

Permit applications cannot always be processed in a 60 day period, as they often 

involve complex issues that require study.  In addition, agencies can be overwhelmed 

with the sheer number of applications, which means that some will not be heard 

quickly.  This bill would green light far too many applications.  Basically, it is putting a 

thumb on the scales of the application process. 

 

Please put this ill-considered bill aside. 

 

Thank you, 

Eva Eagle 
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